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I highly oppose HB 3075 and M114. These do nothing but harm law bidding citizens, 

but will help ensure criminals will have the upper hand. Criminals are people that dont 

follow laws, so this won't help anything. And background checks have been a 

standard for many years, and there is no such thing as a gun show loophole. All 

these do is give the criminals the upper hand on our citizens of this great state.  

Thank you  


